Oct 20, 2016
Dear Saint Paul’s Catholic School friends and families, 
Our soccer program is nearly at an the end. The last game is Tuesday at the fairgrounds.    Thank you athletes, spectators, refs, volunteers and especially our coaches; Lynn Royer and Jeff Poginy for a successful season.  You represented us well and we are proud to call you Crusaders!
King Arthur program: we have divided 30 loaves among several food banks, just from our school. Thank you for baking with your children.   
Whipple’s pictures were sent home this week.  If you haven’t seen them yet, please look in your child’s backpack.  
Enclosed is the next fundraiser.  We ask all families to do their part in fundraising to close the gap between our tuition and the true cost to educate your child here at Saint Paul’s Catholic School.  If every family is able to sell a minimum of 3 candles, we stand to raise $2000, adding to the $120,000 matching grant from the Antonio and Rita Pomerleau Foundation.  
Basketball is next.  Grade 3-6 rec program sign ups will be out soon.  Stay alert for that flyer.  Grades 7-8  may have the opportunity to form a school team this year.  Derek and Emily Poginy are willing to coach.  If your child is interested, please let the office know.  
Thank you for scheduling your appointments during non school days.  We appreciate that you are on time for the beginning of our day at 8:00.  Announcements are made at that whole school meeting that sets the tone for the rest of the day.  Sickness has already hit our school this year.  Staying on top of academics is vital in moving forward in the curriculum.  We will do our best to send home work in a timely manner, available at the front desk or sent home with a sibling.  
Tomorrow is a half day.  Dismissal  is at 11:15.  Busses will be running.  It is also a dress up day for $1.  
Next Friday, Oct 28: Catholic School teachers will gather at Saint Michael’s College for a conference.  No school.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Oct 31 – Halloween celebration is replaced with a Saints parade.  No other costumes are allowed.  Students are encouraged to research and learn about a saint that is important to them.  We will gather at Church for a presentation and then return to our classroom to the teachers’ discretion, to continue our celebration of All Saint’s Day.  Mass will be offered at 8:30 on Tuesday.  All are welcome, please join us.  
